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Public Advisory on Falsified General Memorandum

The Office of the Governor has become aware of a falsified General Memorandum currently
circulating on social media platforms. This fabricated document falsely declares the remainder of
the week as a holiday and alleges a rematch of the Flag Day fautasi race on Saturday. These
claims are not valid.

To verify the authenticity of any document claiming to be issued by the Office of the Governor,
we encourage the public to refer to the American Samoa Government website at
https://www.americansamoa.gov/. All legitimate General Memorandums are promptly posted on
the website under the Press/Media section.

The dissemination of false information not only undermines public trust but also causes
unnecessary confusion and disruption. We urge all citizens to exercise caution and turn to
reliable sources of information when checking the validity of social media posts.
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